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Friday 2nd July 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

As we approach the end of a very unusual year, I want to sincerely thank you for your continued support. I 

am hoping that more normal times will return soon and we are currently developing our plans for the next 

academic year. I would be very grateful for your help with this by completing a short survey to let me know 

what you think has / is working well, or might need improving.  

You can access the survey at Parent Survey June 2021 and I would be grateful if you would complete this 

by Friday 9th July. 

Due to the rising number of COVID cases, Public Health has advised against hosting a physical Transition 

Day for the new Year 7 students. This means that students will now have their lessons on-site on Friday 

9th July rather than remotely as previously communicated. Sports Day will still take place on Thursday 8th 

July. 

The classroom testing introduced this week has worked well and students have been fantastic. The cases in 

our community are currently very high and we are planning for this to continue until the end of term.  

We have been asked to inform you that a drive-thru vaccination centre will be operational from 10-6pm on 

Saturday 3rd July at Bowlee Car Boot Site, Heywood Old Rd, Middleton, Manchester M24 4SB  

• No appointment is needed – just turn up within those hours.  

• Open to all Rochdale residents  

• First vaccinations for anyone over the age of 16 

• Second vaccinations for people who had their first vaccination over 4 weeks ago 

• Site will be running both Pfizer and Astra Zeneca 

 A free Link 4 Life pass for those who attend 

• Just take NHS number (Volunteers will be available on the day to help you download the NHS app if 

you do not have the number)  

• As it is drive-through, it is not possible to walk-in 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 

If the link above to the survey doesn’t work, please paste the following into your browser 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_

fD4OZUNElFU1FFS04xWDNMNVRQTEo1U1gwVlY1WC4u  

https://forms.office.com/r/56spNBU2mq
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_fD4OZUNElFU1FFS04xWDNMNVRQTEo1U1gwVlY1WC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_fD4OZUNElFU1FFS04xWDNMNVRQTEo1U1gwVlY1WC4u

